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Executive Board Meeting:  ____  Fall Meeting ____State Convention  

 

Date:  October 7, 2020 

 

Committee: Leadership 

 

Charges during this period:  To plan and develop a leadership training for 

incoming chapter presidents.  Present information to New Mexico members on 

leadership topics.  Write an article for the state newsletter. 

 

 

Outcomes:  Due to restrictions for large gatherings due to Covid 19 health 

concerns, the summer in person training was canceled.  A survey was sent out to 

members in leadership positions about their needs for leadership training.  The 

majority of responses indicated a self-paced and self-selected set of resources 

would best suit the needs.  A virtual library of leadership resources is being 

developed by New Mexico members to be hosted on the New Mexico website.  It 

will include links to the International resources for members and for leaders of 

chapters.  An article updating the work of the committee and the call for volunteers 

to submit materials for the virtual library was written and published in the 

newsletter.  No funds were spent on 2020 leadership and a request to for funds for 

the 2021 Leadership will be made pending the ability to meet face to face. 

 

Recommendations requiring action by Executive Board: Request that funds be 

available that are already budgeted for a 2021 leadership if meetings can be 

scheduled.   

 

Rationale: No funds were used during 2020 for leadership training and/or 

meetings.  There is a need to meet and hold a training for both chapter presidents 

and new incoming state leadership members. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Susan Swope Committee Chairman 


